
January 11, 2018 

 

- Relay for Life is kicking off the New Year tonight, January 11th with a game 

truck!  Meeting starts at 6:30 pm at Nease High School.  Anyone is welcome 

to join us! 

 

- Attention Gator Seniors!  If you have applied to the University of Florida, 

you can request to be nominated for the Lombardi Scholarship!  Criteria 

and more information for this scholarship is on the January Scholarship 

page on the BTHS website.  The University of Florida is looking for Gator 

Students with strong academic achievement, sustained community service, 

and strong leadership and moral character.  Bartram Trail can only submit 

two names.  If you would like to be nominated, you must come to the 

Guidance Office to sign up no later than this Friday morning, January 12th. 

 

- Happily Ever After is hosting their 2nd Annual Book Drive for Wolfson 

Children’s Hospital and local libraries.  Drop off books to Ms. Goodrich in 

Room N241 until January 19th. 

 

- All boys and girls interested in trying out for the Varsity and Junior Varsity 

Tennis Team please come out to meet our coaches. We will meet today at 

4pm for brief introductions before going out and hitting against the other 

boys and girls who will be trying out. Thank you and see you on the courts!! 

 

- For a full list of announcements, see your 4th period teacher or the BT 

website. 


